
 

Nancy Crawford 

Trustee Ward 12 

 

E-mail:  Nancy.Crawford@tcdsb.org     Voicemail: 416-512-3412 
 

To:  Corporate Services Committee Meeting, May 12, 2022  
 

From:  Nancy Crawford, Trustee Ward 12 
 

Subject:  REVISED: Notice Of Motion to Waive Permit Policy B.R.05, Appendix 

B, Regulation 6 Neil McNeil High School; Alumni Fundraiser June 24, 2022  
 

 

MOVED BY:  Nancy Crawford, Toronto Catholic District School Board, 

seconded by Trustee Daniel Di Giorgio.    
 

WHEREAS:  Neil McNeil High School is holding an alumni event to raise 

funds   to offset the cost of the Grade 9 overnight retreat in early October 

2022. The funds raised would ensure all students have an opportunity to 

participate in the retreat, regardless of their ability to pay; and  
 

WHEREAS:  Neil McNeil requests that the Board’s Permit Policy be waived 

for this Alumni event, scheduled for Friday, June 24, 2022, if public health 

guidelines, at the time of the event, will allow. The event is for adults only 

and Neil McNeil has secured the services of two certified Smart Serve staff. 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT:  The Permit Policy B.R.05, Appendix B, 

Regulation 6 be waived and that permission be granted to Neil McNeil High 

School to serve alcohol at the Alumni event on Friday, June 24, 2022. 
 

 


